----- Original Message-----

From: Sharon Dezar

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 11:28 AM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Summit Pipeline

| am a landowner in Lincoln County. The Summit Carbon Solutions pipeline is
going through our land. | am opposed to the pipeline. | feel there should be a use
for the carbon before the pipeline is installed. My understanding is it will be
stored under ground.

| am also concerned about the ability of the smaller communities being able to
respond to an emergency if one should occur. All emergency services are filled
with volunteers.

Our land contains drain tile which | am sure many property owners have tile. |
don’t see how they can make sure the tile is not damaged.

Thanks for your time.

Sharon DeHaan

Sioux Falls, SD
57108





